
TOWN OF MANCHESTER 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
 
The Manchester Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on November 27, 
2012 at 7:00 P.M. in the Lincoln Center Hearing Room, 494 Main Street, Manchester, 
Connecticut to hear and consider testimony on the comprehensive update to the Town of 
Manchester’s Plan of Conservation and Development (POCD), Manchester 2020 (#2012-090). 
 
At this hearing interested persons may be heard and written communications received.  The Plan 
was filed in the Town Clerk’s office on September 21, 2012 and may be reviewed in the Town 
Clerk's Office, 41 Center Street, during regular business hours, 8:30 a.m. – 5:00 p.m., Monday 
through Friday or in the Planning Department, 494 Main Street, during regular business hours, 
8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.  The Plan is also available online at 
http://www.townofmanchester.org/Planning/.  
 
 

Planning and Zoning Commission 
Joseph Diminico, Chair 

 


